
Restoring our natural 
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Renewal of Kyffins Reserve. 

federationcouncil.nsw.gov.au

Funding allocation:	 $197,087  

Project Partners:		  Fully funded from Stronger Communities Fund

Timeline:			   A detailed project timeline will be developed. 		

This project will improve the existing 
2.3km walking track along the 
foreshores of Lake Mulwala between 
Kyffins Reserve and Mulwala and 
extend the track by almost 1km, 
giving a boost to tourists and 
residents who enjoy the area for free 
camping and recreational activities.

400metres of rural fencing will also 
be erected along parts of the track 
to encourage and protect native 
growth and to create a picturesque 
walkway that will be sure to see 
plenty of action.  

The project implements actions 
identified within the Reserve 

Management Plan which was 
developed in collaboration with 
Goulburn Broken Catchment 
Management Authority, Murray 
Local Land Services and the Yorta 
Yorta Nation.


